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We had a wonderful day on Tuesday! The children took 
part in a range of cultural activities to  
celebrate just one of the 25 languages that is  
spoken here at Sydenham Primary. Thank you very much 
to all of the lovely volunteers who came to help make it 
such a special day! We hope you  
enjoy the photos. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

I liked going outside and 
using the chalk to deco-
rate the rangoli patterns! 
Danica 

Rangoli patterns 

Learning a traditional dance 

Miss Owen did a 
mendhi pattern on 
my hand! Ruby 

Retelling stories 



 

I coloured the flower  
patterns with my friend. We 
used lots of different  
colours.  Harbinnd 

Making diva lamps 

Learning songs in Hindi 

Mendhi hand painting 

I enjoyed the dancing 
when we used the dhandi-
ya sticks. Connor 



 

We welcomed Leamington Spa’s brass band ‘Royal Spa Brass’ to 
school on Monday morning. Their visit gave the children the 
opportunity to hear brass instruments being played live, and 
they certainly blew away any weekend tiredness with a lively 
range of theme tunes from Indiana Jones to Star Wars! Please 
see the attached notice for how you can get your child involved 
in brass instrument lessons 



 







 

 

Year 5’s amazing assembly on Tuesday told the story of Philippe Petit, 
who walked along a tightrope between the twin towers of the World 
Trade Centre. The children shared their hopes and dreams for the  
future, from wanting to be archaeologists, cancer charity workers and 
footballers. Will you follow your dream today? 



 

Year 2 will be learning about the Hindu celebration of  
Diwali in class next week. Their hand-made Diwali cards will 
be on sale at school on Wednesday 19th October! Your child 
can buy cards to send to their friends and family to wish 
them peace and good fortune for the year ahead! Cards will 
cost 20p and proceeds will be given to the Helping Hands 
charity, which is based in Leamington. 

The children in Miss Styles’ class 
enjoyed learning some sewing 
techniques this week. Here is 
Maxim showing what he has  
created! 



 

PARENT PAY 

As communicated in previous newsletters, we are aiming to reduce the amount of 
cash received in school. 

With effect from 1 November 2016 we will not accept cash for the following items: 

Dinner Money, Trips, Swimming, Breakfast Club, Butterflies Club 

We are in the process of sending out letters to our parents/carers who have not yet 
activated their parentpay accounts reminding you of your log in details.  The school 
office are very happy to help you activate your account and offer and help/training 
you may need to do this. 

If you do have access to the required payment method for this online facility there 
are a number of different options as follows; 

Dinner Monies - we can order you a PayPoint card which will enable you to make 
payments at a local PayPoint (Asda or McColls). Please notify the school   office if 
you would like us to order one for you. 

Trips, Swimming, Breakfast Club, Butterflies Club - we are able to supply you with 
a barcode to enable you to make payment for any of these items. Please notify the 
school office if you wish to produce a barcode letter for any of the above items.  

There will still be some occasions where cash will be accepted due to these funds 
being allocated to a different bank account ie. Mufti, sponsored events, PTA events, 
Onside After School Clubs etc and we will notify you via the newsletter or         
letter regarding these events. 

We have so far had many positive comments regarding the new online payment 
system. 

Please do not  hesitate to contact any member of the school office team if you have 
any concerns or would like any help with any aspect of the above. 

 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In assembly last Wednesday, the children found out more 
about the exciting ‘Food For Life’ programme that we are 
going to be involved with.  
 
Brajan, Jason and Tanveer 
helped to host the assembly, 
and told everyone about what 
they had learned about food 
and farming at Pleasance 
Farm.  
 
Representatives from ‘Food 
for Life’ are going to support our school to promote a 
healthy life style for all of our  
children, which will include a range of opportunities and  
activities that children, parents and carers can take part in. 
These activities will include: 
 

The Big Dig - An opportunity for children, parents and carers 
to come and plant in the school allotment - dates to be con-
firmed. 
 

Herb planting 
 

Tasting foods from around the world   
 
Cooking sessions with children, parents and carers - dates 
to be confirmed. 
 

Please look out for more information about these exciting 
activities! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In the mean time, you can support your child with making healthy food 
choices by including a range of foods in their lunch box. Here is an example 
of a daily menu for your child’s lunchbox: 
 
Monday 
Banana sandwich with wholemeal bread 
Tomato 
Boiled egg 
Low-fat fruit yoghurt 
Small box of raisins 
Semi-skimmed milk 
 

Tuesday 
Tuna and sweet corn wholemeal roll 
Reduced-fat cheese triangle 
Satsuma 
Apple juice, unsweetened 
 

Wednesday 
Pasta and sausage salad (with spring onion and red pepper) 
Stewed apple and blackberry with crumble top 
Reduced-fat natural yoghurt 
Bottle of water 
 

Thursday 
Edam cheese, ham and lettuce pitta pocket 
Tomato 
Small flapjack 
Nectarine 
Reduced-fat yoghurt drink 
 

Friday 
Houmous, red pepper and grated carrot wrap 
Grapes 
Creamed yoghurt pot 
Slices of malt loaf 
Bottle of water 

 

You can find these weekly 
lunch box lists on this website: 

 
www.nhs.uk/change4life/
pages/healthy-lunchbox-
picnic.aspx 



Autumn Term 2016 Diary Dates 
 

Diary dates do sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances.  If any date chang-
es, we will always notify you via text or letter.  However, the following dates are correct 
at the point of going to press!! 



Cleaner required 
We are looking to recruit a cleaner for 9 hrs a week (term time only) 
plus 18 hrs to be worked in the school holidays. 
The hours are Monday to Thursday 3.30 to 5.30 and Friday 3.30 to 
4.30 pm. Please apply online at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/jobs or 
call in at the office for an application form. 
The closing date for applications is Friday 28 October.  

Class assembly 
Year 1’s Harvest assembly is on: 

 

Thursday 20th October 2016 
 

Parents and carers are very welcome! 
 
 

We are now collecting donations of fresh produce, tins and 
dried foods as part of our Harvest celebrations.  All items will 
be distributed to the local food bank to help feed families in 

need. 
 

Each class will be presenting their donations to a representative 
of the food bank during the Y1 Harvest assembly on Thursday. 
Please give your donation to your child’s class teacher.  Fresh 
produce should be brought in on Wednesday 19th October so 

that it remains fresh. 

 

Many thanks!  



 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s YR/1/2 Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 14h October, 2016 

Have a fabulous weekend.  See you all next week! 
Best wishes 

From Miss Glenny and Miss Challand 
(Associate Head Teachers) 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Y3/4/5/6 Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 14h October, 2016 


